St. Cyprian's Link

The Weekly Newsletter for St. Cyprian's Church, Lenzie - 23rd September

17th After Trinity

Services today
9.15am – Eucharist
10.30am – Eucharist

Bishop Gregor Duncan, our Bishop, is retiring on Sunday 7th October. As part of his retirement, we are invited to contribute to a "Farewell" gift from the diocese.

I know many people at St. Cyprian's will remember Bp Gregor with respect and affection. We have, therefore, put a box on the table at the back of church where people can make donations to his farewell gift. The box will be there for a couple of weeks, after which the donations will be added to the diocesan gift.

Our Christmas Fair this year will be on Saturday 24th November. We will be holding a special meeting this coming Tuesday - 25th September – to sort out details and review what we will be doing. The meeting is at 1pm at the Rectory – 58 Waverley Park, Kirkintilloch, G66 2BP. Everyone is welcome to come along, and there will be soup and bread lunch for those who do come!

Our next Craft and Chat group will be tomorrow - 24th Sept – from 1 – 3pm in the Choir Vestry. Everyone is welcome to come and join us. We have Holy Communion on Thursday Morning at 10.00am, followed by Tea or Coffee: everyone welcome.

If you would like to get something into the Link please let our Rector Les Ireland know on 0141-776 3866 or e-mail rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by teatime on Wednesday evenings. Thanks.

PRAYERS

ANGLICAN: The Anglican Church of Tanzania: The Rt Rev'd Jacob Erasto Chimeledya

DIOCESAN: St Columba's, Largs (Gordon Fyfe) St. Ninian's, Prestwick (Jane Ross).

Daily Prayers

24th: Love and good fellowship between us all.

25th: Development team for Ministry with children and young people.

26th: Senior citizens at Abbeyfield, Lilyburn, Birdston and Campsie View.

27th: The North East Regional Council.

28th: Peace and understanding between different beliefs.

29th: Prisoners of the state.

Please remember in your prayers: Robert Hay, Olive Hay, Matt Whitaker, Ian Stother, Peter Mundy; Jean Dick, Ashley Craddock, Pam Bently; Jean Kinnon, Margaret Conway; Susan Frost; Alan Paterson; Doreen Rendell; Karen Rose; Grace Joss and those in the "Prayer Book" at the back of church.

Some dates coming up.

Saturday 6th October: Allender Jazz Band in Concert. 7.30pm. Tickets £10 for adults, free for young people.



Sunday 7th October: Harvest Festival. We celebrate harvest particularly at our service at 10.30am.

(If you want to help decorate the church for harvest, then we are doing that from 9.30am on Saturday 6th October – there will be something for everyone to do!!!!)

We will receive harvest gifts at the service – please can people make it packet/tinned food or toiletries, Please: no fresh food. Gifts will be passed on to the Glasgow City Mission.

Saturday 13th October: Auto Jumble.

(In conjunction with SWTVC – Scottish Western Thoroughbred Vehicle Club).



Selling and providing refreshments from 10am – 2pm.

Wednesday 10th/Saturday 13th October – our Mother's Union have exciting things happening – watch this space......